
 

                                                        
 

Transport for NSW Traffic Alert 
ELECTORATE(s): Mudgee 

WORK DATES: Tuesday 9 January – May 2024 

FUNDING:  $1,030K  

COLLATERAL:          

  
December 2023 

 
Changed traffic conditions on Guntawang Road and Goolma Road 

between Mudgee and Gulgong 
 
Motorists are advised of changed traffic conditions on Guntawang Road and Goolma 
Road between Mudgee and Gulgong from Tuesday 9 January 2024 for road 
maintenance. 

Mid-Western Council will carry out the work which includes road base placement and 
compaction, resurfacing using a bitumen spray seal and line marking. 

Work will be carried out between 6am and 6pm from Monday to Friday and some 
weekends. No work will take place on public holidays. The work is expected to take four 
months to complete, weather permitting. 

Single lane closures, intermittent stopping and reduced speed limit of 40km/h will be in 

place during the work hours, which may affect travel times. Outside of work hours, the 

speed limit will return to the signed speed limit of 60km/h and 80km/h. 

Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions, obey signs and traffic control and allow 
up to five minutes of extra travel time during this work.  

Transport for NSW thanks motorists for their patience while this important improvement 
work is carried out.  
 
For the latest traffic information, visit www.livetraffic.com, download the Live Traffic app 
or call the Transport Management Centre on 132 701. 
 
  



 

  

  

 


